
The City of SeaTac has completed preliminary design of a pedestrian improvement pro-

ject that includes construction of curbs, sidewalks, and drainage improvements along 

both sides of South 179th Street between 42nd Avenue South and Military Road South. 

The purpose of this project is to provide improved pedestrian safety and mobility for 

the residents. 

Drop-in any time during the Open House and City staff will show you the project design 

and how it may impact your particular property.  If you are unable to attend, informa-

tion shown at the Open House will be available on the City website after November 

13th; or you may contact the project manager at the telephone number, email, or ad-

Project Schedule 

Spring, 2013 to Spring, 2014 Design 

Spring, 2014 to Fall, 2014   Construction 

Sidewalk Improvement Project 

South 179th Street 

(42nd Ave S to Military Rd S) 

Please join us 

for an Open 

House! 

See the design for the side-

walk project in your 

neighborhood 

November 13th, 2013 

Drop-In anytime  

between 

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

SeaTac City Hall 

Council Chambers 

4800 S 188th St 

SeaTac, WA  98188 

 

More Information 

Contact: Toli Khlevnoy 

(206) 973-4736 

tkhlevnoy@ci.seatac.wa.us 

www.ci.seatac.wa.us 

City of SeaTac 

4800 S 188th Street 

SeaTac, WA 98188 

Project Budget 

The S 179th St Sidewalk 

Project is funded by City 

of SeaTac capital        

improvement funds. 

Property owners will not 

be assessed for the cost 

of this project. 



City of SeaTac 

4800 S 188th Street 

SeaTac, WA 98188 

Join us for an Open House 

S 179th St Sidewalk Improvement Project 

Wednesday, November 13th, 2013 

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Drop-In Anytime 

 

SeaTac City Hall 

Council Chambers, CR 105 

4800 S 188th St, SeaTac, WA 98188 

 

 


